From: JOSEPHINE WARD [josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com]
Sent: 03 February 2014 23:04

To: Lorraine Cordell

Subject: Simon Cordell

Lorraine

By way of update I am still awaiting the amended section 8 application from Jemi and no reply from
Nikki Diamond to the email that I sent her.

Regards

Josephine




